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159 Cedarlyn Drive
From Ray Dietrich <rdietrich@jacksontwpyork.org>

Date Tue 26/11/2024 21:20
To  Evan Foster <evan.foster@proplogix.com>

You don't often get email from rdietrich@jacksontwpyork.org. Learn why this is important

Good Morning,

There are no violations recorded for this property. There are no known special assessments. There
are no open building permits.

Sincerely,
Ray

Ray . Dietvick, th.

Ray A. Dietrich, Jr.
BCO/Zoning/Codes Officer
Jackson Township York County
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